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DATES TO 
REMEMBER 

 
Week 3 
Tuesday 6th August 
School Council 
meeting 1:30pm. 
 
Week 4 
Staff, Community 
and Student Survey 
 
Week 5 
Science Week 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

My name is Jason Bushe-Jones and I will be your Acting 
Principal for Term 3 whilst Ms Elizabeth Melville is on leave. I look 
forward to working alongside you to provide the best possible education 
for your child/children. I may have already met you whilst I was here at 
the end of last term, if not, then please don’t hesitate to come in and say 
hello. 

 

Attendance 
Your child’s attendance at Southwell Primary School is of vital 
importance. Regular attendance at school provides your child/children 
with the best opportunity to be successful in their education. It also 
teaches them about structure and routine. If you are having difficulties in 
getting your children to school, then please don’t hesitate to make a time 
to meet with me to discuss further. The following charts provide some 
useful information: 
 
Yours sincerely 
Jason Bushe-Jones 
Acting Principal. 
 

We would like to acknowledge the Noongar people who are the Traditional Custodians of this land.  We would 
also like to pay respect to the Elders past and present of the Noongar nation and extend that respect to other 

Indigenous Australians who are or may be present. 

26 Grandpre Crescent, Hamilton Hill 6163 
 9236 9400 

Email: Southwell.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
Web: www.southwellps.wa.edu.au 



Every Child  Every Chance  Every Day 

Southwell’s New Phone Number 

 

Southwell Primary School has a new telephone number. 

Please save 9236 9400 into your contacts list. 
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It’s Time to Enrol For 2020 
 

The first years of school are so important. It is a time when your child discovers the wonder 
and excitement of learning, exploring and imagining. 
 
It is really important for you to be involved in your child’s learning during these important 
years. Continuing the learning at home helps build their confidence at school and in life. 
All children from Pre-primary to Year 12 are guaranteed a place at their local public school.  
 

We are now taking applications for enrolment.   
You need to enrol for: 
 Kindergarten —if your child turns four years old by 30 June 2020. 
 Pre-primary   —if your child turns five years old by 30 June 2020. 
 (first year of compulsory school). 
 

A Birth Certificate and a current Immunisation Record are required on 
enrolment.  
For assistance on how to obtain a history statement as proof of 
immunisation for school enrolment contact: 
The Australian Childhood Immunisation Register (ACIR) on 1800 653 809 free call from any 
landline only or online www.humanservices.gov.au 

 

Visit Mrs Hart in the school office now to enrol your children for 2020.  
 

YEAR 6 STUDENTS - NEED TO ENROL IN SECONDARY SCHOOL. 

 

https://det.wa.edu.au/schoolsonline/home.do

